
Northamptonshire SEND Post-16 
Transition Event (Online) 

 
Daventry Hill School have teamed up with special schools, SEND services, and the 
Local Offer to host a free online ‘What Next’ event via Zoom. The event is open to 
parents and carers living in Northamptonshire with a young person who has 
special educational needs or a disability (SEND) and is considering their post Year 
11 or Year 13 options.   
 

Thursday 1st October 2020 from 4pm  
 
This event will allow you to hear from the different providers and services from the 
comfort of your own home. Guest speakers will give you an insight into the services that 
they provide, along with details of what support is available for you and your family. 
 
You won’t need a camera or a microphone, just an internet connection. Booking via 
Eventbrite is essential. Visit: 

 

https://tinyurl.com/DHSTransitions 
 
You will be sent a link to the event along with all the instructions you need. Please book 
a ticket, even if you are unsure whether you can attend on the day. This will give you 
access to the recording after the event.  

 
For further details, please email Stacey Drake: s.drake@daventryhillschool.org.uk. 


